
Colonel Gary T. Settle 
Superintendent 

COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 

(804) 674-2000 
DEPARTMENT OF STATE POLICE 

P.O. Box 27472, Richmond , VA 23261-7472 

Chief Terry L. Suit 
Hampton Division of Police 
40 Lincoln Street 
Hampton, Virginia 23669-3591 

Dear Chief Suit: 

June 1, 2018 

Lt. Colonel Tracy S. Russillo 
Deputy Superintendent 

This letter is to notify you that your request to send three (3) investigators to attend the 
2018 International Association of Auto Theft Investigators (IAA Tl) Training Seminar in 
Norfolk, Virginia (June 10-14, 2018) has been approved. 

On May 18, 2018, payment was sent from the Virginia State Police's Finance Division in 
the amount of $866.00 to your agency. 

If you have any questions, please contact First Sergeant Steve Hall at telephone (804) 
674-2586. 

Sincerely, 

Superintendent 

GTS/shh 

Copy: Lieutenant Colonel Timothy D. Lyon 

A NATIONALLY ACCREDITED LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY 
TOO 1-800-553-3144 

Hampton, Virginlll 
REI.;EIVED 

JUN - 7 2018 

Oftlce,. 
Chief of ~Ice 


